
PEE VEE VIEWS     Nov. 10, 2021      


“CELEBRATING OUR 68TH YEAR OF “SERVICE ABOVE SELF”     


WELCOME VETERANS AND 
GUESTS!


During the past two decades, Pequannock 
Valley Rotary has welcomed veterans each 
year to a complimentary lunch and gathering 
in salute to your service - service above self.


Chartered by Rotary international in 1953, 
Pequannock Valley Rotary is part of a 
worldwide service organization of business 
and professional men and women who are 
dedicated to helping others by building 
goodwill, promoting pace and making our 
community I the world a better place to live. 


The Pequannock Valley Rotary foundation is 
a 501 C3 organization that we have 
established to fund our programs and 
charitable activities. Pequannock Valley 
Rotary and its foundation serves the New 
Jersey communities of Lincoln Park 
Pequannock , Pompton P la ins , and 
Riverdale. Pequannock Valley Rotary 
through its model service above south has 
contributed close to $1 million to benefit 
those we serve our mission is to ensure the 
continuation and growth of this community 
outreach effort.  


Pictured at right and on the following page are 
many of our recent activities during the past 
three months, either raising funds for our 
community programs or supporting community 
efforts. Annually, we supply dictionary’s to all 
third graders in all three towns in support of a 
nationwide literacy literacy effort. Our Rotary 
District Governor was the keynote speaker at 



Pequannock Township’s 9/11 memorial  
ceremony. Many of us volunteer to make the 
annual Beavertown 5K run, as success, in 
addition to holding our own Charity 5K each 
spring. A number of our members support 
the Boys and Girls club by attending their 
annual dinner and fundraiser.  Our member 
organized and helped run the Pequannock 
Township “Proud to Be Stigma-free” March 
at the high school in October to support 
mental health and well-being. Our charity 
annual golf outing, with almost 100 golfers 
held two weeks ago, raised a substantial 
amount of funding for our various charitable 
activities such as today’s lunch in which is 
also supported in part by ShopRite 
supermarket.


We sincerely hope that you enjoy today's 
lunch and the camaraderie of your fellow 
veterans and we hope to see you again next 
year!                                                    ### WJW




 





